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No right turn at the Redleaf Avenue onto 
Pacific Highway Northbound, Wahroonga 
from Sunday 5 December 2021   
The NSW Government is funding improvements at intersections on the Pacific 
Highway at Redleaf Avenue, Coonanbarra Road and Fox Valley Road to ease 
congestion and improve traffic flow.  
As part of works, we will be permanently banning the right turn from Redleaf Avenue onto Pacific 
Highway northbound, Wahroonga. This permanent change that eases congestion will be in effect from 
5 December 2021, weather dependent. 

Motorists are advised to use Coonanbarra Road to access the Pacific Highway northbound. 
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How will the work affect you? 
This right turn ban is permanent and you will not be able to turn right from Redleaf Avenue onto Pacific 
Highway northbound. Motorists are advised to use Coonanbarra Road to access the Pacific Highway 
northbound. 

Road users will notice new line markings, as well as temporary infrastructure such as traffic barriers 
and cones.  

The existing right hand turn restrictions from Coonanbarra Road onto Pacific Highway northbound 
between 6.30AM – 9:30AM and 3.30PM – 6:30PM at Coonanbarra Road will remain unchanged.  

Please allow for extra travel time, use alternative routes and keep to speed limit in local roads. 

Contact us 
If you have any questions please contact our delivery partner Ward Civil on 1800 897 841 or 
projects@wardcivil.com.au. 

Contact us if you would like to receive project updates via email.  

For more information on Roads and Maritime projects, visit nswroads.work/t2w.  
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